ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.AE.
Tel. : +(971) 4 3370252 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae
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‘BUILDING BRIDGES OF TOLERANCE’ .

Date : Sunday, 29t September 2019

To : Parents of New Admissions from Year One - Year Ten: KHDA PABENT-SQHQQL
T R il

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We would like to reiterate to all our new parents that it is
absolutely imperative that you complete signing the KHDA Parent-School Contract before the 30t of September 2019.
We tried our best to contact most of you via a phone call yesterday but yet many contracts remain unsigned. This
deadline must be met in accordance with KHDA regulations and we trust that you will collaborate with us to ensure a

smooth and seamless registration for your child at our school. FOLLOWING REGULATIONS, STUDENTS
WHOSE CONTRACTS ARE NOT SIGNED AFTER THE 30T OF SEPTEMBER 2019 ARE NOT
PERMITTED TO REMAIN AT SCHOOL.

Kindly visit the school website : www.stmarysdubai.com

Please click on PARENT'S INFO
Then on KHDA
The steps to be followed for signing the KHDA Parent-School contract will be found in simple steps.

Please do not delay in completing this as it is an essential procedure to complete your child’s registration and
admission. The system will automatically remove names of those children whose parents have not completed the
signing of the contract after the deadline.

We would highly appreciate your prompt action towards this end.

Yours sincerely,

\V ¢

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )

DuBAl - u.h-t‘



